From: Antonio Forenza

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: May 19, 2021

Subject: FCC File No. 0795-EX-ST-2021

Message:

We need 100 units because the tests will be carried out in the arena with 18,000 seats at the San Jose
location. Up to 100 units will be needed for testing high density of users and provide sufficient capacity to
a large number of fans. We will replicate similar tests at our lab in Mountain View, so we need 100 units
at each location.



